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Re: Case No. 12907 
Application of NMOCD to Require 
MCKAY OIL CORPORATION to Bring 
One Well into Compliance etc, Eddy County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Stogner: 

The Division hereby requests that the hearing of the captioned matter be continued to the 
September 19, 2002 docket to enable the operator to complete operations it has 
undertaken to resotre the subject well to production. 

This is the SECOND continuance requested in this case. 

Should you have any questions, please call me at (505)-476-3450. 

Lori Wrotenbery 
Director 

Oil Conservation Division 

Very truly yours, 

David K. Brooks 
Assistant General Counsel 

ec: Tim Gum 
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